Monday night fire at old
Lemlins Hardware Store under
investigation

At 9:30pm on Sunday, March 7th, 2016, the New Bedford Fire
Department responded to fire at the old Lemlins Hardware Store
on 33 Rodney French Blvd in the south end of New Bedford. On
arrival there was fire on the side at the rear entrance to the
old hardware store. The fire was quickly extinguished. The
incident is being investigated by the Fire Prevention Bureau.

Video by Carlos Pimentel Felix.
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